
Upcoming PGC Basic Rifle Course 

June 23, 2024: NRA Basic Rifle Shooting Class (8 openings) 

All PGC Classes are open to PGC members and their direct family members. 

There is a fee of $25 for each student to reimburse the club for the training 

materials provided to each person and the consumables used in the conduct 

of the course. Direct Family members include: Spouse, grandparents, 

parents, children, children’s spouses, brothers, sisters, and grandchildren.  

NOTE: At the instructor’s discretion PGC Classes may be offered to 

individuals who do not qualify as a “direct family member.” For the Basic 

Rifle class, Club Members may recommend those who do not qualify as a 

“direct family member.” The class fee will be $50 for these individuals to 

account for the value offered by the club resources. Individuals in this 

category will not be able to get a confirmed seat in the class until three 

weeks prior to the class date. 

NRA Basic Rifle Shooting Class: 

This class is appropriate for novice (new to rifle shooting) through advanced 

beginner (have shot a rifle but wish to improve their capabilities) rifle 

shooters.  We’ll explore rifle fundamentals, safety, and the five elements of 

accurate rifle shooting.  You’ll also have the opportunity to experience 

different shooting positions, including benchrest, standing, and, time 

permitting, sitting, kneeling and prone.  Juniors are welcome as well – at 

their parents’ discretion. 

This class is highly recommended for those considering enrolling in the 

Advanced Marksmanship class. 

Equipment Provided:  .22 Semi-Automatic Rifles and Ammunition are 

provided as part of the course. 

Equipment needed: Eye and Ear Protection 


